
DIARY DATES

NEWSLETTER

Dear Families,

I wanted to start by saying a big thank you to all of the parents that attended the meetings 
this week. The feedback has been very positive from both parents and teachers. 

I would also like to thank those of you that completed the survey. Here is some of the very 
positive feedback: Staff are friendly and professional, children receive a good education and 
the lunch clubs. Some of the things that you would like us to develop include: More trips, A 
taster day of the school menu and a better playground.

I also wanted to take this opportunity to thank Keith who was there welcoming parents with a 
smile!

During this time of the year we celebrate Harvest. A time of the year when crops have been 
gathered and people can reflect and show gratitude for the food that they have. If you have 
any food tins, pasta or sauces please give them to your child to bring into school so that we 
can share them with our community at our Harvest Festival on Thursday 5th October at 2pm. 
If you can also support with walking the children to church please let the office know.

Wishing you a wonderful weekend,

Friday 29th Septmeber 2023

Thursday 5th October at 2pm

Harvest Festival at All Saints 

Friday 20th October

Last day of term

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October

Half term

Monday 30th October

Children return

Thursday 14th December at 2pm

Christingle at All Saints 

Wednesday 20th December 
last day of term at 1:30pm

This Week’s Attendance 

1st Place: Y1 – 95.02%  
2nd Place: Y4 – 93.44%
3-Place: Y2 – 92.37%

Congratulations to our top 

3 classes our target is 96%
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As part of our Harvest celebrations this year, we are inviting children 

and their families to donate produce to be distributed to those in need 

throughout the local community.

We are asking that should you wish to donate please choose one or 

more items from the list below to bring into school.

Items to donate

Non-perishable goods, that are still well within use-by date, such 

as:

• Tea

• Coffee

• Hot-chocolate

• Powdered Milk

• UHT Milk

• Cereal

• Jam

• Marmalade

• Soups in packets or tins

• Dried Pasta

• Rice

• Sauces in jars

• Tinned fish

• Tinned vegetables

• Tinned meat

• Tinned fruit

• Biscuits

Children should bring their items into school as soon as possible into 

their classroom.

Thank you in advance for your generosity and support.
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School Council 

Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Maddison 
Indigo 

Pixie 
Richard 

Daniel 
Tilly  

Mekhi 
Rayna 

Henry 
Areebah 

 

Worship Leaders 

Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Mitchel 
Lexi 

Alexander  
Varva  

Ryan 
Ellie 

Joseph 
Jaciara 

Ben 
Eloise 

 

Eco Warriors 

Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Johnny 
Dolly 

Enerel 
Ezra 

Tommy 
Poppi 

Lyra 
Freya 

Lev 
Kieran 

 

Anti-Bullying Ambassadors 

Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Albert 
Alex 

Zoe 
Annie - Bella 

Elsie 
Dulcie 
James 
Jesse 

Isambard 
Emily 

Lacey 
Alfie T 

 



SCHOOL NOTICE BOARD



SCHOOL NOTICE BOARD

Kindness Leaves  

Lenny 2nd 
Nursery 
Class

Areebah 5th Yr6

Bertie 6th Reception

Joseph 8th Yr5

Elliot 9th Yr1

Pixie 9th Yr3

Talia 9th Yr1

Sky 10th Nursery 

Lexi 10th Yr2

Freddie 11th Yr3

Monroe 13th Nursery 

Richard 13th Nursery 

Tanjim 14th Yr5

Elijah 15th Yr2

Phox 15th Yr5

Archie 18th Yr5

Fahida 20th Yr2

Aryan 24th Yr1

Bonnie 26th Yr5

James 27th Yr4

Kevin 28th Yr6

Daniel 29th Yr4
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